Happy New Year to everyone!
 
We hope you had a wonderful holiday season with your families!  We wanted to share with all of you what we have accomplished so far in our children’s [INSERT GRADE] classroom with your generous donations and what is coming up for the second half of the year.  
 
So far we have had 2 parties and 2 gifts for the teachers: 
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Halloween party and holiday party.  We took some pictures at the parties.  If you want to take a look please click on this link:  [INSERT WEBSITE ADDRESS] .  If you have any pictures from the parties please feel free to e-mail them to me and I will add them.  Total spent was $XX
1. We provided [INSERT TEACHER NAMES] a gift card each for the holidays ($XX for each)
1. Their birthdays were last week so we also provided each with a gift and a vase of tulip bulbs (total spent for each was $XX) 
 
What we have coming up for the rest of the year are:
1. Valentine’s Day party: Friday, February 13 from 12:30 – 2:00 pm (All parents are welcome to attend!  The parties are fun and the kids love having us there!)
1. Teacher Appreciation week and gift 
1. End of the Year party and gift
 
Thanks to not only your generous donations but also your support for each party we are on budget to be able to have a fun second half of the year.  I also want to thank all the parents that have attended these parties and have helped make them a success.  We truly appreciate your help and support especially when it comes time to the parties!   
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to reach out to myself or any of the other homeroom parents (NAME – email address; NAME – email address; NAME – email address; NAME – email address).  
 
Sincerely,
 
INSERT NAMES

